CONNECT CARD
06/19/22 - 9:30 am

___Visitor ___ Member/Active Friend

Last Name:

Family in attendance:

New or changed address:

Phone: _ Cell _ Home

E-Mail:

If you are a first time visitor, please
come to the Welcome Center in the
lobby and pick up a welcome gift and
information on our ministries.
Questions? We'd like to hear from you!
Phone: 734-429-4730 Email:
office@fumc-saline.org. Go to fumc-
saline.org for more resources and
information. Monthly newsletters can

be sent to you upon request.

Announcements

Birthdays - Carol Filson, Charlotte McGaw, 6/19; Rich Merrill, 6/20; Abby
Boerema, 6/21; Charolette Becker, Elaine Cockerham, 6/22; Juliette Osterling,
Dave Drenning, 6/24.

Anniversaries - Dave & Sue Hares, 6/20; Adam & Leslie Denlinger, Tom &
Julie Zimmerman, Jason & Jessica Neal, 6/21; Rick & Gloria Tyler, 6/24.

Join us for a special coffee hour in the CLC following the service to
thank Jack Chefan for his service to our music ministry

Ladies Night Out! United Women in Faith (formerly United Methodist
Women) invite all the ladies of the church to Dan's Downtown tomorrow,
Monday, June 20 at 6:00 pm. Connect with old friends or meet new ones
over a meal and fellowship.

Men's Bible Study (Formerly Iron Men) All men of the church are invited to
attend the men's bible study, held the last Thursday each month in Christler
Hall, 7:00 - 8:00 pm. This month we meet on Thursday, June 30, and our
topic will be "unanswered prayers". Bring your bible!

Thank you! Thank you to everyone that helped with Pastor Tom's retirement
reception on June 12. An extra big thanks to Pam Heffelbower, Tammy
Schoenfeldt, Carol Osterling, the United Methodist Women of Faith and our
Quilters. Also a big appreciation for everyone that attended.

Name Tags Remember the name tag boards on the narthex closet doors?
It's been a while since some of us have used our church name tags, but let's
dust them off and wear them when we welcome Pastor Amy on her first
Sunday, July 3 (and beyond) so she can get to know the congregation. If you
need a new one, please fill out a name tag request form at the narthex table.
Your new name tag will be posted on the boards (in alphabetical order by
last name) by July 3.

Bay Shore Day Camp Bayshore Day Camp needs your help! We are having a
family program on the last night of VBS, Thursday, July 21. We would like to
serve these families by providing a potluck dinner. If you can bring a dish (&
join us!) please sign up at the Children’s Ministry table. Thank you!

Right Start Worship Service Thank you to all who have signed up to host
breakfast for the 8:04 am Right Start worship service this summer. There are
just a few dates still open: July 3, and Aug 7, 14, and 21. Simple instructions
are provided. Please sign up at the Opportunity Wall. If you have questions,
please call the church office, 734-429-4730.
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DAY OF WORSHIP
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9:30 am

Rev. Tom Zimmerman, Senior Pastor
Dr. James Tuttle, Dir. Faith Formation
Jack Chefan, Dir. Worship Celebrations
Trish Farrell, Dir. Children & Student Ministries
Dr. Eun Young Lee, Accompanist



Order of Worship

Prelude
Call to Worship
Hymn
Opening Prayer
Memory Verse
Isaiah 30:21

"Whether you turn to the right or to the left, your ears will hear
a voice behind you saying, 'This is the way; walk in it." "

Time With Children
Offering
Doxology

Concerns & Celebrations
The Lord's Prayer
Hymn
Scripture Readings
1 Chronicles 17:16-17, Philippians 1:6

Sermon
"The Future of the Past"

Hymn
Closing Words & Announcements
Postlude

LEADING IN WORSHIP TODAY
Dr. James Tuttle, sermon
Trish Farrell, worship reader
Jack Chefan, music
Dr. Eun Young Lee, music

Worship bags are available with quiet activities for toddlers & elementary age
children, as well as sensory bags for those who may find them helpful. Nursery care
for ages birth-3 yrs. is available in Room J, 9:15 -10:45 am.

Sermon Notes

Go to our website at
fumc-saline.org to find:
Church Calendar
see what's going on at
FUMC Saline this week
and beyond.
Ministries for You
Find a ministry that's
right for you and your
family.
Monthly Newsletter
View current information
from your device.
Church Information
Get staff contact
information, service
times, and more.
Online Giving Info
One-time or recurring
giving options.
CONNECT
734-429-4730
office@fumc-saline.org

Prayer Concerns - Dave VerWoert, Rachel Woods, Cindy Akans, Cindy Schiller,
Julie Tuttle, a family needing healing, safe travel, the people of Ukraine, an end
to gun violence and for children not to have fear and trauma about going to
school.

Sympathies - Chuck and Millie Webster and family on the passing of their son-
in-law, Mike Walker.

Praises - The birth of Luke Thomas Zimmerman to Alec & Lauren Zimmerman.
Pastor Tom & Julie are the proud grandparents! Praise God for everyone that
helped with Tom's Retirement Celebration.

Continue to pray for - Emery Harmer, Julie O'Keefe, Gayle Rogers, Bill Doren,
Steven Baker, LeeAnn Redies, Rob Fowler, Macy Family, Laurie Stewart, Robert
Barnes, Muffy Largin. Military: Erik Maddock, Ben Herrick.
Homebound/Special Living - Naomi Woods, Betty Sellers, Nancy Jedele, Vera
Bennett, Virginia Sherman, Pat Peterson, Doris Sekerka, Doug Beard.

Prayer Quilt - Please tie a virtual knot and say a prayer for our dear friend
Rachel Woods.

Prayer Concern
Celebration

(Please Circle Category)

__ For prayer team only
For prayer list/ read
in worship

Submitted by:

Please place in offering box at
back of sanctuary or basket on
narthex table



